
PHNOM PENH WATER SUPPLY AUTHORITY 

AFD financed project 

FRAMEWORK AGREEMENT No CKH1273 01P 

Bakheng Water Supply Project – Stage 3 

Invitation for Prequalification 

Overhaul of the Chrouy Changvar Water Production Facility 
Contract N

o
.: IPC No.: BKG3-CCW-01-PPWSA/AFD 

 

Issue Date: 11 March 2024 

  
 

The Phnom Penh Water Supply Authority has applied for funds from Agence Française de 

Développement (AFD) toward the cost of the Bakheng Water Supply Project – Stage 3, and it intends to 

apply part of the funds to payments under the contract for the Overhaul of the Chrouy Changvar Water 

Production Facility. The Employer intends to prequalify firms for the decommissioning of part of the 

facilities; design supply, installation and commissioning of electrical, mechanical & control equipment; 

and miscellaneous civil works and retrofit of buildings. It is expected that invitations for bid will be made 

in July 2024. 
 

Interested eligible Applicants may obtain further information from and inspect the prequalification 

documents at the Phnom Penh Water Supply Authority (address below) from 8:00 to 16:00. A complete 

set of the prequalification documents in English may be purchased by interested Applicants on the 

submission of a written application to the address below and upon payment of a nonrefundable fee of 

Two Hundred Dollars (US$ 200). The method of payment will be cash , cashier’s check or direct deposit 

to Account No. USD 010-02-88-000001-0 at VATHANAC Bank, Phnom Penh. The documents will be 

sent by MAIL SERVICE at additional cost of US $50 or take the Hard Copy at PPWSA (address below) 

but PPWSA will not be held responsible for late delivery or loss of the documents mailed. 
 

Applications for prequalification should be submitted in sealed envelopes, delivered to the address below 

by 26 April 2024, and be clearly marked "Application to Prequalify for Bakheng Water Supply Project 

Stage 3 – Overhaul of the Chrouy Changvar Water Production Facility". 

 

Attention : 

H.E. LONG Naro, 

Delegation of the Royal Government of Cambodia  

In charge of The Director General of Phnom Penh Water Supply Authority 

 

Telephone: 855-23 635 80 80 
Electronic mail address: LNaro@ppwsa.com.kh 

 

Address: #45, Street 106, Sras Chak, Daun Penh, Phnom Penh, Kingdom of Cambodia 
 

Information: 

Telephone: 855-97 77 111 56 

Electronic mail address: samreth_sovithia@ppwsa.com.kh 
 

Telephone: 855-12 854 154 

Electronic mail address: rchanphirum@ppwsa.com.kh 
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